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27 January 2015          ASX RELEASE 
 

Final DMP Approval Received for Nicolsons Gold Project  
 
 
The Board of Bulletin Resources (ASX: BNR, Bulletin) wishes to advise that it has received 
confirmation from its joint venture partner, Pacific Niugini Limited (PNR), that PNR has received 
approval from the Department of Minerals and Petroleum for the Project Management Plan for 
the Nicolsons Mine near Halls Creek in Western Australia. 
 
The receipt of this approval allows for site works to commence in the coming weeks. 
 
Bulletin also advises that it has now executed the formal agreement pertaining to the Heads of 
Agreement entered into with PNR and announced 8 December 2014  
 
Please refer to the PNR announcement dated 27 January 2015 for further details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Paul Poli, Chairman       
Phone: +61 8 9230 3585       
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